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Dear teachers, 
  
This is a bit last minute, but I wanted to let you know about an 
upcoming in-service that GEAA is hosting, entitled "Human Impact 
on the Edwards Aquifer." It's next Thursday, September 24th, 
from 8:30 - 4:00 at Region 20. 
  
We have offered this workshop to teachers in the past, but we've 
changed the format a bit this time. This in-service will be led 
entirely by Joann DeLuna, a well-seasoned teacher who now serves 
as Secondary Science Facilitator for South San Antonio ISD. The 
day will include a classroom demo, make & take watershed model, a 
hands-on lab activity, a synopsis of the Edwards Aquifer tailored to 
the new TEKS (7.8C especially), and a chance to 
photograph recharge features. 
  
We are partnering with Region 20 to host this event, so you can 
sign up for it via iLearning at www.esc20.net. 
  
If you know of any middle school teachers who might be interested 
in attending this workshop, please pass this email along! I'd 
appreciate your help in spreading the word... 
  
Hope to see you next week! 
 
Elena Serna 

Special Projects Coordinator 

210-320-1457 
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